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2nd April, 1918,

Desr Birs,

It appears from a report received from the
Seciety's Burveyers nt Widdlesbrough that the new Steamer
"EPNILVORTE® "has proceeded to your Port where she was to
be nlsced in Dry dock in consequence of havinz touched
another Vessel with the stem extensiom plece while being
moved from the Builders' Yard to the FEngineers' Wharf, and
1 have to request that jou will be so good as to forward
the usual renort on Form 8 if the vessel has been examined
while in Dry Dock in your distriet.

I am, Dear S8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Burveyors, © 2021 '
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